
Delegation: Peter Webber, Regional Transportation Planning, and Dave Edgar, 
Transportation Planning Engineer, Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure, 
re Cathedral Grove Pedestrian and Traffic Safety Study  

 
Summary: To provide an update to the Board regarding the completion of Phase 1 of the 

Cathedral Grove Pedestrian and Traffic Safety Study.  Moving to Phase 2 based 
on the public input received from Phase 1.   

 (https://engage.gov.bc.ca/cathedralgrove/). 
  
Action Requested:  N/A 
  

https://engage.gov.bc.ca/cathedralgrove/

